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Customer Details 

Contact name: 

 First Last 

Suburb: 

Email: 

Caring for your Native Plants 
To ensure your native plants can thrive in your yard, it is important they are planted within the next few days and regularly 
watered until they’re well-established. 

Where will you plant your native plants? 
☐ I have picked a planting spot in my yard. 

☐ I am still thinking about the right planting spot for my yard. 

☐ Other: 

When will you plant your native plants? 
☐ I will plant them this week. 

☐ I will plant them this weekend. 

☐ Other: 

When do you intend to check and water your new plants? 
☐ I will check and water them every weekend. 

☐ I will check and water them on my bin day. 

☐ Other: 

Sign up to Living Sustainably e-newsletter 

Do you wish to sign up to Council’s Living Sustainably monthly e-newsletter? ☐ Yes ☐ No 

Thank you for helping to Bring Nature Back. To collect your free native plants, please show your completed 
form to the Customer Service Officer at the counter during Council’s annual Native Plant Program. 

Native Plant Program Form 
Privacy Notice: Council deals with personal information in accordance with law, including the Information Privacy Act 2009. 
 
This form is to be completed when residents of the Rockhampton Region participate in the Native Plant Program. Council’s 
annual Native Plant Program provides two free native plants to residents of the Rockhampton Region in the lead up to National 
Tree Day. 


